
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the March 1st, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the February  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Mike Vallone and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes 
as read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The food supply is still good.  The 
amount of people coming in has stayed the same. 
 
 The Christmas Cheer Foundation with John Mick  will have a fundraiser on 
march 16th at the Underpass. Corned beef and cabbage, music and the Irish 
Rovers. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
April 22nd.   There have been large turnouts for breakfasts.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   There is a kick off 
meeting the Relay on March 6th at the Great Escape.  There will be 1 team 
representing Franklin Park.   
 
Ruth Schwab brought up an incident that happened.  It appeared that someone 
had tampered with her front license plate.  She noticed that it was on her car 
upside down.  
 
Lisa  Informed the Commission that on April 12th at the Community Café at 
North park  a program about Identity Theft  at 10:30am. Also a reminder about 
the blood drive on March 9th. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


